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TTC Status Update – Anti-Racism Strategy and Ombudsman 
Recommendations 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 25, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 
 
1. Receive this report for information. 
 
2. Forward this report to the City of Toronto Executive Committee in response to Item 

CC9.2 – Ombudsman Toronto Enquiry Report: Review of the Toronto Transit 
Commission’s Investigation of a February 18, 2018 Incident Involving Transit Fare 
Inspectors. 


